POLICE CIRCULAR ORDER No. 48

el Instances have come to notice where Police Officers have freely used Government
Sriv;erg:qum property stocked in the Reserve Lines and ignored Police Orer No. 1 of 1944 and G.O.

gezellec No. IIl of 1950 which is reproduced below :—

Police
Officers.

"If any officer needs any Government property for his private use temporaryily, he may
take it with the permission of the superior officer, but he should be personally responsible
for the timely return of the property and for its safe custody and proper use. The superior
officer should give such permission only when it would be free from objection."

These orders are once again brought to the notice of all Officers, Heads of
Establishments and Range D.I.G. who will see that these instructions are rigidly observed.

(Previous Police Circular Order no.3 of 1951)



